
Zip: 80202-
5632

COState:DENVERCity:

OGCC Operator Number:

Name of Operator: ENCANA OIL & GAS (USA) INC

Address: 370 17TH ST  STE 1700

100185

Operator Information:

THIS IS A FOLLOW UP INSPECTION

FOLLOW UP INSPECTION REQUIRED

NO FOLLOW UP INSPECTION REQUIRED

Status Summary:

Findings:

6 Number of Comments

0 Number of Corrective Actions

Corrective Action Response Requested

Loc ID

335851

Inspector Name:

LUJAN, CARLOS

On-Site Inspection

2A Doc Num:

Contact Name Phone Email Comment

Spencer, Stan stan.spencer@state.co.us EPS, NW Region

Fischer, Alex alex.fischer@state.co.us Environmental Supervisor, NW

Janicek, Jake JJanicek@caerusoilandgas.c
om

EHS Professional

Lujan, Carlos carlos.lujan@state.co.us EPS, NW Region

Middleton, Brett bmiddleton@caerusoilandgas.
com

Sr. Environmental Specialist

Contact Information:

State of Colorado
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, Colorado 80203 
Phone: (303) 894-2100 Fax: (303) 894-2109

FIELD INSPECTION FORM

FORM
INSP

Rev 
X/15

03/14/2018

Inspection Date:

Document Number:
689100124

Submitted Date:

03/15/2018

Document Num Description URL

401576220 INSPECTION 
SUBMITTED

http://ogccweblink.state.co.us/DownloadDocumentPDF.aspx?DocumentId=4404659

689100125 Bags have been removed http://ogccweblink.state.co.us/DownloadDocumentPDF.aspx?DocumentId=4404653

689100126 Black staining http://ogccweblink.state.co.us/DownloadDocumentPDF.aspx?DocumentId=4404654

Attached Documents

You can go to COGCC Images (https://cogcc.state.co.us/weblink/) and search by document number:

General Comment:

Environmental inspection conducted in response to a notification concerning chemical bags stored on site and potential emvironmental 
impact due to dry material on the ground.  This inspection only addresses environmental issues.  COAs and comments on other 
inspections need to be addressed by Caerus, independently of this inspection.  
On site with Jake Janicek from Caerus.  Sunny and warm (around 60 oF).  Bags had been removed  from location.  Soil had been scraped. 
 Only traces of dark grey powder (presumably from the chemical bags) and some saw dust was observed on site.  A small amount of a 
black fluid with no odor has been spilled  on the southeast side of the location (about one foot diameter).  It does not appear that E&P 
waste had been spilled on the ground.  No E&P waste reportable spill was identified.  
Caerus should determine if the chemicals released on the ground need to be reported to the CDPHE based on their regulations.
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